
A WORD FROM OUR PRESIDENT… 
 

 

Hi Everyone, 

 

Welcome back Flyers fans!  I hope you had a fun offseason, but it's good to be 

back.  This is the best time of year (in my opinion).   

 

I would like to take this time to thank Joe Fisher, Tricia Walter, Stacey Squilla, 

Lisa Bustard and Palma Maglio for their time on the Board and to welcome  

new Board members Misti Love, Bryan Nardone and Rosemarie Sheetz.   

 

Also, a big Thank you to our October meeting guest Taylor Leier.  So far our 

boys are off to a good start and with the new additions to this year’s roster,  

the future looks bright for our beloved orange and black.  

 

I look forward to a fun and exciting year and I hope you are as well.  

Let's Go Flyers!  

 

Theresa Carney-Kestenholz, President 
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Raffle Tickets on 

Sale Now!!  
 

Win an Autographed 

Nolan Patrick Jersey 
 

2nd place: Gift Card 

Basket $250 value 
 

Tickets are $5.00 

each or 3 for $10.00  

and will be available 

at Flyers home 

games,  

PFFC meetings and 

other events. 
 

Proceeds benefit  

a needy family for 

the holidays.  
 

Winners will be 

drawn on  

December 20, 2017 

Upcoming PFFC Events you won’t want to miss…  

Please note:  The meeting dates listed below are subject to 

change.  Please visit our website www.flyersfanclub.org or  

Facebook page for more information and updates.  
 

November 20, 2017 -  7pm Stadium Holiday Inn S. Philly - Tentative date/venue 

December 13, 2017 - 7pm Wingate Hotel Voorhees - Tentative date/venue 

December 29, 2017 - PFFC Watch Party at Buffalo Wild Wings, NE Philly  

February 18, 2018 -  Watch Party venue TBD - Flyers game vs. NY Rangers 

March 25, 2018 - PFFC Watch Party at Buffalo Wild Wings, Cherry Hill, NJ 
 

If you are interested in joining one of our Watch Parties or for more 

details contact Lou Milano at 609-922-2234 or lmstut@comcast.net 
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FROM THE EDITOR’S DESK   
A Season of Change by Lois Witulski 
 
Welcome to the 2017-18 Season!  This year brings many changes both on  
and off the ice.  First and foremost, we’ve had a number of changes on the 

PFFC Board for this year.  To those departing, thank you for a great job and  

I will miss you all a lot.  You have definitely made my job easier!  And to our 

new Board members, I look forward to working with all of you. 
 
There will be a few changes to the Puck this year as well.  I have decided 

(with Board approval) to change the Puck to four issues per year.  I hope  

to be able to expand the size of each issue with interesting new features, 

while trying to get rid of some of the repetition in the old format.  Our  

corresponding secretary Paul Dziomba will continue to email any important 

news and event updates.  In this issue, I am excited about our new page called 

“Kid’s Corner” (thank you Patty Encarnado for your input and help), which  

I hope you will enjoy.  Any Junior members (with parent’s permission) are  

encouraged to participate, in either Q&A or paragraph form.  As always,  

I am open to any ideas or articles that anyone may have.  Please contact me 

at lwitulski@verizon.net if you have any questions or comments. 
 

And of course, the biggest changes are happening on the ice.  The Flyers have 

started out the season strong with several skilled rookies in the lineup and a 

new goalie.  This youth, combined with our returning veteran players are 

exciting and fun to watch!  I can’t wait to see what happens this season... 

We’d like to hear from you! 
 

The PFFC welcomes all ideas and comments.  You can submit your articles to: Lois Witulski,  

c/o PFFC, 3601 S. Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA  19148 or email to: lwitulski@verizon.net. 
 
Please note: All materials sent for publication are subject to approval. We reserve the right to edit any portion of 
any article to better suit the needs of this publication.  Articles printed strictly represent the opinion of the author 

and do not necessarily reflect the position of the Philadelphia Flyers, its Fan Club or the editor of this newsletter. 
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PUCK ADVERTISING AVAILABLE 
 
 

If you would like your business to reach potential new customers, try advertising here in  

the official Flyers Fan Club newsletter, The Puck.  The Puck is mailed and/or emailed to all 

Flyers Fan Club members and available at all the Flyers home games.  The following prices 

include advertising in 8 issues of the Puck:  Full Page Ad $200.00, Half Page Ad $105.00, 

Quarter Page Ad $55.00 and Business Card Ad $35.00.  If interested, please contact Puck 

Editor Lois Witulski at lwitulski@verizon.net.  Disclaimer:  Ads published in the Puck do not 

indicate endorsement of items advertised. 

Important Membership Reminder!! 
  

Don’t miss out on our exciting Road trips, meetings  

and other events!  Renew today for the 2017-18 Season! 
     

Please note:  Application is included in this issue or on our 

website, www.flyersfanclub.org.  Any questions, please contact  

corresponding secretary Paul Dziomba at FlyersFanClub@HotMail.Com  
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  PHILADELPHIA FLYERS FAN CLUB / PHANS OF PHILLY TRIPS 2017-18  

 

 

NEW JERSEY (Bus) 1/13/18:  The first game between the first two draft picks from 2017!!  Let’s see  

who is better!!  You’ll want to be there.  Also, you’ll want to check out the new scoreboard at Prudential 

Center (hopefully with replays of many Flyers goals!).  Departure time TBA but the package will include 

some type of Tailgate Party, Round-trip Motor Coach, a Mezzanine level Seat (CENTER ICE) and MORE!  

Price and details will be available soon. 

 

 

LAS VEGAS (Air trip):  There’s over 500 people signed up for the trip.  By the way, the dates are 2/8 or 

2/9 to 2/12/18.  No explanation needed.  Price and details are available on www.flyersfanclub.org and  

phansofphilly.com 

 

 

FLORIDA (Panthers) 3/2-3/5/18, a three night trip that finally won’t be ruined by a lockout.  We’re  

heading back to Fort Lauderdale!  If you missed out on the last trip, now is your chance to experience a 

Flyers trip in Florida with hundreds of other fans PLUS maybe see some Spring Training games!!  DEPART 

3/2/18: early enough so you’ll have most of the day in Ft. Lauderdale.  HOTEL: B Ocean once again since 

everyone loved it so much the last time!  A multi-million dollar renovation was just completed.  It is the only 

hotel in Fort Lauderdale that sits right on the beach, with its own PRIVATE BEACH!!!  Remember the 

EPIC Pool Party the night before we left last time we were there??  WATCH PARTY FOR GAME IN 

TAMPA 3/3/18: The World Famous Parrot Lounge will once again host us for a watch party for the  

Flyers game in Tampa at 1:00 PM Saturday!  There will be a food layout, awesome drink specials, and a raffle 

for a chance to win Flyers prizes!  GAME DAY 3/4/17: Deluxe Motor Coach buses will transport us to the 

BB&T Center for some Flyers hockey!  Our pre-game party will be in the actual arena in the Sky Club with 

a food buffet and an open bar that includes beer, wine, and soft drinks.  Not only will we enjoy 

this deal before the game, but it will run for the ENTIRE game.  Our seats will all be together 

as a group of Flyers fans as well!  3/5/18:  Back to reality day… 
 

All it takes is a $150 deposit per person to reserve your spot.  NOTE: Due to a citywide cruise convention 

in Fort Lauderdale that weekend, we expect spots to become limited as hotels are very limited everywhere  

and room rates are high, due to the demand.  Spots are expected to fill fast so get yours today! 
 
Price:  

Quad Occupancy (4 People in a room)- $799 per person 

Triple Occupancy (3 People in a room)- $899 per person 

Double Occupancy (2 People in a room)- $1059 per person 
 

 

CAROLINA 3/16 TO 3/18/18:  With the improving Hurricanes and Flyers, this game and trip should be 

GREAT!!  We will be staying in Downtown Raleigh for two nights (and yes plan to be back for the Flyers/

Caps game 3/18/18).  Raleigh has some AWESOME BARS AND RESTAURANTS WHERE WE 

CAN CELEBRATE ST. PADDY’S DAY!!  Details soon! 

 

Any questions or more info contact: Lou Milano 609.922.2234 Cell/Text or Lmstut@comcast.net 
 

http://www.flyersfanclub.org
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Through a Rookie’s Eyes (and Pre 2018 Convention) written by Lou Milano 
 
This article is written through a rookie’s eyes with small parts from me.  We had a rookie attend her first 

NHLBCC this past August (I’ll let you guess who…).  In the past they (rookies) were unaware of what to 

expect, would it really be like we say or what if no one talks to me.  Usually to have fun as a rookie you 

probably need to be outgoing or hang with someone that knows most of the people there.  This one 

(rookie) did her homework.  She began corresponding with new people through Facebook, so by the time 

she arrived she already knew some of the people.  Imagine being hugged by Uncle Roy from Chicago before 

you meet him (which is what happened) and immediately talking with some people you met from the  

Rangers and Pittsburgh after corresponding on line.  As the great Palma Maglio always says, it’s the people 

you meet at Conventions that when you travel to see the Flyers play in other towns, you don’t feel alone!!   

SOMETIMES you wind up traveling to other places with the people you meet at Conventions (Cedar Point 

anyone??).  Anyway, this rookie did all the right things; did the pre-convention trips, helped us prepare for 

next year, made friends with everyone and just hung out.  While it’s true not everyone can be outgoing,  

most of the people that attend NHLBCC’s are VERY friendly and hospitable.  Hopefully this rookie will be 

HOOKED. 

 

As for the rest of us most of us arrived mid-week (I arrived Thursday night, night before the Convention  

actually starts).  Since we’re hosting next season it was almost a working convention for us.  The hotel was 

great and was located in Torrance, CA (approximately 15 miles from LA).  Friday 8/11, many us just sat in 

the hotel lobby talking hockey and catching up with everyone.  Then we traveled to find supplies to make  

our punch for the night after (more about that later…).  Friday Night’s theme was “Light up the Night”  

so Heather Turner, yes Heather from Hartford; she’s now one of us, brought some necklaces for us to  

wear.  And Dawn from Carolina (the new Light lady) was kind enough to bring a different light for everyone.   

In fact Bev from NYR/Atlanta (long story, yes a marriage even happened at Convention) even gave me her 

Christmas lights to wear.   

 
Friday Night was a great dinner, dancing and then we all congregated in LA’s Hospitality Room.  While it’s 

true this wasn’t exactly the most well attended Convention, the people from LA, especially Lee Ann, Jen, 

Scott, Marc, Jim and John (who had the “chore” of driving three of us to the airport for our trip home) did  

a GREAT job!!!  Then came Saturday.  This is where the actual “business” part of the Convention occurs.   

After breakfast (7 to 9 AM, on VACATION, seriously??) a representative from each club gives a three  

minute (or slightly longer, especially me) speech of what their club did over this past season.  I had the  

honor of giving the speech for our club and telling everyone what we do; trips, etc.  After that, the club  

who is hosting next year gives a “preview” of what is going to occur.  I too, gave the presentation and  

received a very warm reception.  I tried to make it humorous and fun.  It seemed to do the trick as I had 

many people tell me, “I’m coming to Philadelphia next year because of YOUR presentation” (no pressure 

huh?).  On Saturday night, Al, Crys, Liz, Heather and I skipped most of the dancing and prepared for our  

part in LA’s Hospitality Room with gifts and our NEW ORANGE PUNCH!!  Well, it was GREAT, thanks to  

our new recipe developed by Heather.  People loved the gifts we brought (THANKS Jerry!) and everyone  

wondered “what was the thing with the holes in it”?  We STILL don’t know, LOL!  Sunday AM, we went  

to breakfast and then to the Dodgers game (1st time for me).  I thought about “Surviving” but my sleep  

won out, maybe next year.  After a great dinner we headed to the airport for our red-eye flight home.   

 

I want to thank the people from Philadelphia who assisted in LA’s Hospitality Room, especially Alan Ellis,  

Crys Harm, Liz Sanna and Heather (from Hartford, now in our club) Turner.  I encourage everyone to assist 

in our Convention next August (2018).  I can guarantee you a great time!!! 
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Kid’s Corner (highlighting our youngest Flyers fans) 
 

Hockey Q & A with Christopher Nardone 

by Bryan Nardone 
 

My son, Christopher, is a big hockey fan and a member of the PFFC.  The first Flyers game that he attended 

was in March 2016 and since that time, the Flyers have been his favorite team in any sport.  Christopher is  

7 years old and currently plays in both baseball and soccer leagues, where he is the goalie of his team, the  

Columbus Crew (named after the MLS team).  He also enjoys watching NHL videos from the 70s through 

present day on the NHL Network.  I recently caught up with the Columbus Crew goalie to discuss some 

hockey.  

 

BN:  Who is your favorite player on the Flyers? 

CN:  Wayne Simmonds 

 

BN:  Who is your favorite player that is not on the Flyers? 

CN:  Alex Ovechkin, on the Capitals.  He scores a lot of    

goals. 

 

BN:  What is your favorite part of going to Flyers games? 

CN:  The warmup and the fights. 
BN:  Do you mean the fights on the ice or in stands? 

CN:  When the players fight and then go to the penalty box. 

 

BN:  As a soccer goalie, which NHL goalie would you  

compare yourself to on the soccer field? 

CN: (Braden) Holtby, on the Capitals. 

BN:  You know he does a handstand before his stretches  

during warmup, right? 

CN:  I want to do that too! 

BN:  That would be interesting to see. 

 

BN:  Besides the Flyers, name another team you root for? 

CN:  Golden Knights 

BN:  It warms my heart that you did not say the Penguins! 

 

BN:  Okay, people want to know, what is your prediction for the Flyers this season? 

CN:  Stanley Cup Final! 

 

Editor’s Note:  Calling all Junior PFFC Members!  We’d love to hear from you!!  This new page will give  

our younger fans a chance to participate in our newsletter.  If you would like your child highlighted in our 

new Kid’s Corner, please contact me at lwitulski@verizon.net.  Written permission from a parent will be  

required for any submissions.  
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POPPEL SPORTS MEMORABILIA 

NOW AT BUCKS COUNTY ICE SPORTS 

1185 York Rd — Warminster, PA 18974 

(located in the lobby across from the Pro Shop). 

For more information visit our website: 

www.poppel.com or call  (215) 579-0731  

 

Advertising 

Space  

Available Here!!  
 

See page 2 for 

further details.  

http://www.poppel.com


 
48th Annual NHLBC Convention  
hosted by the Philadelphia Flyers Fan Club  
August 10-12, 2018 at Valley Forge Casino Resort 
For more information follow the link on the PFFC  
website, www.flyerfanclub.org  

Prices per person are $510 single; $375 double;  
$330 triple; $300 quad; $175 children under 18 with 
parent.  Package includes Friday and Saturday hotel  
accommodations, dinner Friday & Saturday, breakfast 
Saturday & Sunday, annual meeting Saturday morning, 
your arrival package and the use of hospitality rooms 
during posted hours. 
 

Payment schedule is as follows: (please send payment to Evelyn 1 week prior to due date) 
12/1/17 $100 non-refundable deposit  
2/1/18 $100 plus all pre-convention activities   
4/1/18 $100 payment due 
6/1/18 Remaining balance due 
 

Checks are payable to Philadelphia Flyers Fan Club - NHLBCC 2018 and should be mailed 
along with the registration form, waiver form and pre-convention trip form to: NHLBCC 2018, 
c/o Evelyn Gross, 4205 Poplar Street, Garnet Valley, PA 19060-6874 

The Puck 

An Official Publication of The Philadelphia Flyers Fan Club 

Wells Fargo Center 

3601 South Broad Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19148 


